
Balgreen Christmas Arrangements December 2020   

Christmas is going to be very different for everyone this year but within the current Covid-19 restrictions, we 

have put together a programme of Christmas events for the children to enjoy at Balgreen. 

P1 -7 parties, children can wear their party clothes if they wish. Unfortunately, staff are unable to dress any 

children in school so please make sure your child comes to school dressed in their outfits. 

P4b and P5a will be having craft parties so they should wear a Christmas jumper, hats, headbands etc. Beautiful 

dresses/tops and trousers won’t really be appropriate! 

Everyone can wear a Christmas jumper on Monday 22nd December when we will be watching a Christmas Film in 

classes. 

 

Week beginning Monday 14th December 

•  P1- 3 Tricky Ricky Christmas Magic online show in class 

P4-7 Robin Hood (and his socially distanced men!) Panto online in class 

Monday 14th December 

• P2b party in hall pm 

Tuesday 15th December   

• Christmas Lunch 

• P2a party in hall pm 

Wednesday 16th December 

• P1b party in hall pm 

Thursday 17th December 

• P1a party in hall  pm 

• P5A Christmas Craft Party. 

• Primary 4a, 6a, 6b, 7a and 7b parties pm 

Friday 18th December 

• Link to P3 Nativity film to be sent to P3 parents to watch at home with their child  

• P4b Christmas Craft party 

• P3a and P3b Christmas Party 

Monday 21st December 

• Christmas film in classrooms 

• P5b party 

• Classes to watch P3 Nativity film 

Tuesday 22nd December  

• Term ends 12 noon 

             

 

 

 


